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STATED COMMUNICATIONS: The Stated Communications shall be held at the George 

Washington Masonic National Memorial (GWMNM), Alexandria, Virginia on the second 

Thursday of each month with the additional Stated Communications for the observance of 

George Washington’s birthday on February 22, Saint John the Baptist Day on June 24, and the 

Installation of Officers on December 27. 

CALLED COMMUNICATIONS: As announced herein with the trestleboard. 

LODGE RITUAL SCHOOL: Conducted every Thursday at 7:00 PM unless otherwise noted in 

the trestleboard. All members are encouraged to attend. 

CATECHISM & EDUCATION SCHOOL: Every Thursday at 7:00 PM and every Saturday at 

10 AM unless otherwise noted in the trestleboard. 

Alexandria-Washington Lodge N0. 22 
Ancient Free & Accepted Masons 

101 Callahan Drive, Alexandria, VA. 22301 
Lodge Office: 703-549-9234      Webpage: aw22.org

Master’s Trestleboard 

The Master’s Message 

July

Michael T. Huff
Worshipful Master

STATED COMMUNICATION | July 8th, 7:30 pm

Dinner Served at 6:30pm

PROGRAM | The National Sojourner’s Flag Program

by Old Dominion Chapter No.

 Esoteric Corner | July 12th, 7:00 pm 

PROGRAM | Islam & Masonry 

by Bro. Pascal Bussiere & Bro. Adbullah Khodadad

CALLED COMMUNICATION | July 8th, 7:00 pm

DEGREE  | Fellowcraft

I hope you and your families have a safe and enjoyable Independence 
Day! We have several busy months ahead of us filled with degree 
work, lodge upkeep and trips to local places and events. Please stay 
tune to upcoming newsletters and email announcements for the most 
UpToDate schedule. With Masonry opening back up, we would love 
to see all of you at lodge functions.

The National Sojourners will be presenting a program in honor of the 
4th of July at our Stated Communication this month. Please email the 
Stewards at reservations@aw22.org to help us make sure there is 
enough food for all in attendance.

A called communication will take place on Thursday, July 15th at 7:00 
pm for the purpose of conferring the second degree. Please come out 
to support our brother as he continues his journey in masonry. All 
Master Masons and Fellowcraft are welcome to attend.

               S&F
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PLEASE RSVP TO RESERVATIONS@AW22.ORG

SUGGESTED DONATION $10.00

From the Secretary’s Desk 

July 10th 

Daniel E. Froggett, PM.                      Granville C. Canard  Jr.,PDDGM    
           Secretary                                                            Secretary Emeritus

Brethren—

There are still a few of you who have not paid dues. Please, make haste. 
Remember, any time you have a change in contact information, the secretary 
needs to know. Telephone, email, and especially mailing address changes should 
be sent to secretary@aw22.org.

An update from my note last month, there will not be a Reed J. Simmons 
Academy this year. Therefore, it is all the mor important that we increase our 
participation in Lodge and District Ritual Schools. The Worshipful Master needs 
a bench of willing brothers that are well versed in the ritual to ensure we can 
continue our regular Degree work. Perhaps you don’t have the time to commit to 
being an officer, but you do have the time to learn the ritual roles for an office. It 
is a great way to support men on their journey in the Craft, engage with your 
fellow members, and strength our Lodge. 

All members are encouraged to delve into scholarship. Remember the Winding 
Staircase Lecture? The seven liberal arts and sciences, esoterica, and whatever 
interests you personally are worthy of deeper contemplation and research. 
Should your research result in papers, you can publish them in this bulletin, in 
the Virginia Masonic Herald, or convert them to presentations. The journey 
towards greater light begins with the exploration of personal curiosity. Share 
what you find with your brethren.

As the world finally opens, see how you can better insert yourself, and through 
yourself Freemasonry, into it. Now, more than ever, civil discourse, 
benevolence, and an attentive ear are needed in our society. Every effort towards 
good adds to a greater sum—be a part of the societal legacy we will share. 

Sincerely & Fraternally,

Hot Honey Chicken

- Desert -
Banana Pudding

&
Smothered Pork Chop

- Sides -
Baked Mac & Cheese
Garlic Mashed Potatoes
Sautéed Green Beans

Collard Greens
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Pictures from St. John’s Table Lodge Pictures from St. John’s Table Lodge
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Living Past Masters On The Rolls 

Trustees

1975 Donald M. Robey, PGM 
1976 James B. Stone 
1988 William A. Jones 
1991 Earl C. Million 
1992 Granville C. Canard, JR., PDDGM 
1995 George D. Seghers, PDDGM 
1996.         Mark W. Underwood, PDDGM 
1997 Walter L. Margeson, II 
1998 Philip J. Hays 
1999          Michael P. Bible, PDDGM 
2000 Terry L. Gigure 
2001 Brent N. Campbell 
2002 Daniel M. Clark 
2003 James M. Stevenson 

2004 Frank S. Skwirut 
2005 J.Thomas McMahan 
2006 Thomas G. Little 
2007 Robert G. Watkins, PDDGM 
2009 Heber C. Willis, III 
2011 John P. Olson
2012 Michael L. Bailey 
2013 Joshua D. Adler 
2014 Robert T. Weston 
2016 Stephen J. Pezzetti 
2017          Michael P. Bible, PDDGM
2018          Mark W. Underwood, PDDGM
2019 Nikola N. Nikolov
2020 Daniel E. Froggett

DENISLAV V. DANTEV ................................................................... Senior Warden

DAVID G. BELLA .............................................................................. Junior Warden

MICHAEL L. BAILEY, PM ........................................................................ Treasurer

DANIEL E. FROGGETT, PM ..................................................................... Secretary

GRANVILLE C. CANARD, PDDGM ……………………….… Secretary Emeritus

NELO A. HAMILTON, JR. ................................................................. Senior Deacon

PHILLIP A. SMARTT ......................................................................... Junior Deacon

PASCAL BUSSIERE .................................................................................... Chaplain

JONATHAN J. SUIDMAK ................................................................ Senior Steward

RONALD E. CRAFT .......................................................................... Junior Steward

DANIEL M. CLARK, PM .............................................................................. Marshal

SEAN P. O’SHEA ........................................................................................ Musician

PABLO A. ROCHA, PM ..................................................................................... Tiler

Craig Bogle | 2021
Daniel M. Clark, PM | 2022

Mark W. Underwood, PDDGM | 2023
Jeffrey W. C. Conn | 2024
James B. Stone, PM | 2025

Officers of Alexandria-Washington Lodge N0. 22 
Michael Thomas Huff, PM

Master
Cell Phone: 703-303-7951 E-Mail: master@aw22.org


